CITY AND BORCUGH OF

JUNEAU  iNFormATION TO PROPOSERS

for

(C3) RFP No. E20-267
PLANNING AND DESIGN SERVICES FOR SOUTH
FRANKLIN PEDESTRIAN IMPROVMENTS

ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Date Issued: May 28, 2020

The following information is posted online. Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts
Division webpage at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php. This is not
an addendum.

1. The tasks included in the initial contract that are due by the amended completion date
are outlined in the RFP, section 1.3, numbered points 1-3.

2. The consultant awarded the contract may use recent historical statistical data acquired

from the local tourism industry and AK DOT for pedestrian and traffic information for the
project area.

3. See attached image of the project area.

By: Mé@m

Greg Smith,
Contract Administrator
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